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26th November, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Milk Money – Spring Term 
 
If your child would like to have milk from Tuesday 8th January, 2019 – Friday 5th April, 2019 (Spring Term), the cost will 
be £12.98. Please note that the milk sold to pupils will be semi-skimmed milk as is required under the Government’s 
New Food Based Standards. 
 
Milk will be provided free for children entitled to receive free school meals and registered with Luton Borough Council.  
If you would like your child to be provided with free school milk, please record this on the slip below. This does not 
include universal free school meals available to KS1 & Early Years children. 
 
Payments should only be sent through your child’s class teacher (the office staff will not be able to accept any 
payment taken directly to them) by Friday 14th December, 2018.  If you have more than one child in school wanting 
milk, please pay separately. 
 
We will not be able to accept late payment for milk, so please ensure you pay by that date or your child will not be 
able to have milk for the Spring Term.  We would prefer payment by cheque which should be made payable to 
Bramingham Primary School. If you are paying cash could you please send the correct amount, thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
 
                                                                                                     
Sharon Flowers 
Headteacher 
 

 
Milk Request – Spring Term 

 
 
I would like my child to receive school milk for the Spring Term (08.01.19 – 05.04.19).    
                                                         
 
Name ……………………………………………..  Class …………………………………… 
 
Please find enclosed £12.98 Cheque/Cash for milk payment. 
 

I am registered with Luton Borough Council to receive free school meals for my child, I would like to order milk.□ 

(Please tick) 
 

 
Signed …………………………………………….. Parent 
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